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5th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

School Photographs 

School photographs will take place on Monday, 16th September. All children in school will be 

photographed. Any siblings also on roll will be photographed together as well as individually unless 

otherwise stated.  

 

School Uniform 

School uniform is compulsory, our uniform consists of a white polo shirt, grey trousers or skirt, with a royal 

blue jumper or cardigan. Black school shoes should be worn, no trainers.   

 

Parking 

As you know, many of us have had an on-going concern outside our school with regards to traffic and 

parking issues. The safety of our children is the most important thing for all of us. 

 

The unsafe and inconsiderate parking of some of our parents at ‘school run’ times includes: - 

 

 Parking on the kerb so pushchairs and people have to step out on the road.  

 Parking straight across from or on the corner opposite the school gates. 

 Parking near to the corner onto Pontefract Road. 

 Obstructing our neighbour’s access to their driveways and property. 

 Parking on both sides of the road so blocking access for larger vehicles like refuse lorries or coaches 

dropping off and collecting our children. 

We have spoken to our local PCSOs who will include us on their routes and discuss and advise drivers about  

their inconsiderate, unsafe and illegal parking. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr P Barnett                                                 

Headteacher                                             

 

The Designated Senior Lead for Safeguarding and Child Protection is the Headteacher, Philip Barnett, supported by 

the Assistant Headteacher, Alison Gascoyne and Learning Mentor, Kerry Dyas.   

Social Care Direct 0345 8503 503                  social_care_direct@wakefield.gov.uk 
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